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The following applications can be viewed by the public in the Committee Office  
starting Monday 18th November 2013 until Friday, 6th December 2013.  

 

Maison Lafayette – change of some windows and a door; change of use of part of the building 

Nicolles’ Restaurant – storage shed (3.66m x 1.52m x 2.13m max high [5.56m²]) 

La Vaurocque – horse “house” & store for associated equipment (9.79m x 9.79m x 4.57m to ridge [95.84m²]) 

Romarin – sun lounge converted to greenhouse 

Hathaway’s Restaurant – new toilet block accessed directly from restaurant area 

Demi de Balmee – change of outside specification using different materials 
Millennium Field  - extension to the existing storage shed (6m x 3.65mm x 3.20m to ridge [33.36m²]) 

 

Any comments should be made in writing to –  
The Secretary to the Development Control Committee, Committee Office, Sark GY10 1SF 

Full reasons must be given if it is believed that permission should not be granted. 
(Should an application be refused and the applicant makes an appeal, any objections have to be made available to the appellant) 

 

Decisions made on the applications posted in the Boxes during October/November 
  

Clos de la Tour – workshop/store (9.75m x 5m x 3.83m high [48.75m²]) - APPROVED 

field adjacent to Medical Centre La Longue Piece – widen gateway (3.05m to 3.35m) - APPROVED 

field south & east of Mon Plaisir Stores La Varocque – widen gateway (3.05m to 3.35m) - APPROVED 

 

Decisions made on other applications considered on 12th November 2013 
 

The Gallery Stores – minor change to approved specification – (RETROSPECTIVE) ACCEPTED 

The Gallery Stores – replacement of three pane bedroom window with four panes – APPROVED 

L’Ecluse – two rear windows, replacing lattice panes with diamond leaded – APPROVED 

 

NEW APPLICATIONS WITH FEE OR COMMENTS ON APPLICATIONS IN THE PUBLIC BOXES 
MUST REACH THE COMMITTEE OFFICE BY— 

Midday on Friday 6
th

 DECEMBER 2013 
Applications or comments made after that date will be discounted or postponed 

 until the January meeting 

 Those applying for new buildings or extensions will be asked to pole the intended structure; 

 Such applications, together with any making a material change to the appearance of a building, 
will be advertised in the boxes for public comment; 

 No decisions will be made by the DCC on applications requiring approval by the Public Health 
Committee until a written approval has been forwarded from that Committee.  

 

 

Conseiller Sandra Williams, Deputy Chairman, Development Control Committee - 18th November 2013  
 

Enquiries to commsec@gov.sark.gg or call 01481 832118 

mailto:commsec@gov.sark.gg

